
Drawing In 
  Welcome/Call to Worship/God’s Greeting 
  I Sing the Almighty Power of God 
  Great and Mighty Is the Lord Our God 
Committing 
  Commitment & Dedication/Prayer 
  Jesus All for Jesus 
  Children’s Prayer (ages 3—SK exit) 
  Prayers of the People 
Listening 
  Prayer for Holy Spirit’s Leading 
  1 Chronicles 14:8-17 (pg 408, lp 647) 
  The Lord Who Breaks Through 
  How Great is Our God/How Great Thou Art 
Applying 
  Offering: Room2Grow 
  Christ is Mine Forevermore 
  Amen, We Praise Your Name 

Clinton Christian Reformed Church 
519.482.5264 | clintoncrc@tcc.on.ca 
clintonchristianreformedchurch.ca 

Beth Fellinger August 17, 2025 Welcome 
How will you apply today’s message to your life? 

Keeping in Prayer:  Mary Guetter, Linie Haverkamp 
 
 

 

How might you show your support? 

 drop off a meal/snack 

 support via church ministries 

 visit/phone call/text 

 Intentional prayer 

 other 

This Sunday we welcome Beth Fellinger to lead us in worship 
and share the message. 
 
Food Drive: Throughout the month of August, the Deacons will 
be collecting non-perishable food donations to support our local 
food bank. This is a meaningful opportunity to help those in 
need within our community. Thank you for your generosity! 
 
Soft Reno Fundraising Team. Do you have a heart for fundraising 
and a passion for the future of our church? We’re forming a 
team to help support the mission & ministry of our congregation 
— and we’d love for you to be a part of it! The team will meet 
regularly September - December, working together on         
fundraising  initiatives that will make a lasting impact. If you’re            
interested in joining or would like to learn more, please contact 
the office to be considered for this team. Let’s build a strong 
future for our church, together!  

 
Birthdays this week:  

 
August 19:  

Jennifer Whaling 
William DeWeerd 

 
August 22:  

MaryAnn Hathaway 
Janet Haverkamp 

 

 
VACATION: Pastor Ray is on vacation and 
will return on Tuesday, August 26, 2025. 
 

Worship services begin at 10:00 am and are livestreamed 



 

Giving &  
Supporting 

TODAY: Room2Grow  

NEXT WEEK: Sanctuary London 

e-transfer to clintoncrctreasurer@tcc.on.ca (cause in memo);  

cheque in offering or by mail; PAR (pre-authorized remittance is for the budget only) 

 

Fall Bus Trip: Come join Blyth CRC on September 4 on our fall bus trip. This year we have decided to do a 
Huron County "Mystery Tour", so if you want to know where we're going, you'll have to come along. Snacks 
and Lunch will be included in the cost, there will be an opportunity to purchase items at some of the       
venues. We will be meeting at the church parking lot at 8:15 am. Cost will be $90 per person. Please        
register with Susan Buffinga, 519-523-9216, 519-441-1029 or email susanbuffinga57@hotmail.com, or one 
of the other Blyth CRC deacons. 
 
Thrive Faith Formation Tip - In his book Just Mercy, Bryan Stevenson writes, “The true measure of our    
character is how we treat the poor, the disfavored, the accused, the incarcerated, and the condemned. We 
are all implicated when we allow other people to be mistreated.” These words speak directly to the heart of 
Micah 6:8. As you go through this week, focus on aligning your actions with those of the one who seeks  
justice in all spaces. Note down your observations at the end of the week, and consider what your daily 
practice can become moving forward. Brought to you by Thrive: crcna.org/Thrive  
 
Get Involved with Generation Spark - Generation Spark offers hands-on coaching, practical strategies, and 
extensive support to help all generations form meaningful relationships that result in sustained, lifelong 
faith. We invite you to learn more about what it might look like for your church to invest in intergeneration 
mentoring! Informational webinars are offered on August 21, 7:30pm ET or September 11, 11:30am ET. 
Register here: shorturl.at/d7DEO  
 
Kids Corner Devotions: God's Grand Story: The Boy with the Supersized Supper - Check out this week’s kids’ 
devotion, “God's Grand Story: The Boy with the Supersized Supper,” at www.kidscorner.net. In today's Bible 
story, a boy thought that what he had was not enough. But like him, you will be surprised by what God can 
do with our "not-enoughs". Thank God for being the God of abundance. Check out all the great content at 
kidscorner.net, like the Kids Corner Bible Story Podcast Series.  
 
Moving Forward in Faith Conference Is Back! - Diaconal Ministries Canada and Resonate Global Mission are 
once again hosting the "Moving Forward in Faith Conference", happening November 14 & 15, 2025, at 
King's Christian Collegiate in Oakville, ON. This year's theme is The Church Released. Our plenary speaker is 
Canadian author and justice advocate, Danielle Strickland. Workshops promise to be practical and helpful, 
covering topics like prayer, mission, ministry for youth and young adults, and more. An optional bus tour 
will also be available -- go and see local ministry in action! We highly recommend coming with your entire 
ministry team! REGISTRATION WILL OPEN IN EARLY SEPTEMBER. Save these dates and get your team ready 
to attend. More info is on the event website: https://www.resonateglobalmission.org/moving-forward-faith  
 
Support The Banner Magazine - The Banner’s annual fundraising campaign continues! More than just an 
award-winning magazine, The Banner is a journalistic ministry dedicated to informing, inspiring, and       
connecting our CRC community. Available to you in both print and online, this vital resource is made       
possible by the generous support of individuals like you. Help meet the ambitious $500,000 goal for the 
2025 campaign by giving today! thebanner.org/donate  
 

mailto:susanbuffinga57@hotmail.com

